
9. LATIMER SQUARE REVITALISATION 
 
 The Committee received a report from John de Zwart, Project Manager in respect to the progress 

being made with the Latimer Square revitalisation project, as it relates to the Fitzgerald statue. 
 
 The Committee decided that the joint meeting of the Sustainable Transport and Utilities Committee 

and Parks, Gardens and Waterways Committee on 9 December 2002 be advised that this Committee 
was of the opinion that the Fitzgerald statue should remain in its present location in Rolleston Avenue. 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


